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 Dear Chair and Committee Members,

This is a submission to your inquiry into the Human Rights Bill 2018.

This Bill would be a significant benefit to all Queenslanders, particularly our most
 vulnerable, and is strongly supported.

It recognises inherent rights Queenslander’s deserve and expect to have protected, and will
 help to improve the ability of Queenslander’s to access justice. 

One key addition needed in the Bill is a right to a healthy environment. 

Without a clean, healthy environment, the basic human rights to life, health, work and
 education all cannot be fully realised. 

Please recommend to the government that the Bill be amended to include a right to a
 healthy environment, for all of us. 
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